
Announcement: Grief Support Group 

Dear Church Family, 

We are reaching out to inform you about the launch of a Grief Support Group, designed to 

provide comfort and healing during times of loss. This group will offer a safe space for 

individuals to share their feelings, experiences, and support one another in a compassionate 

environment. 

When: Every Tuesday, starting from October 10, 2023 

Time: 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM 

Where: Church Fellowship Hall 

Everyone is welcome, regardless of whether you are a member of our church or not. If you know 

someone who may benefit from this group, please feel free to invite them. 

For more information, please contact the church office at (123) 456-7890 or email at 

info@churchname.org. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to walking this journey together. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


